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Friday,  1/1/21   6:30pm Erev Shabbat Service ++ 

Saturday,  1/2/21 9:30am Torah Study on Zoom 

Monday,  1/4/21 12:00pm Torah Study on Zoom 

Friday,  1/8/21  5:30pm Tot Shabbat 
7:15pm Erev Shabbat Family/6th Grade Siddur  

Ceremony / Camp Service * 
Saturday,  1/9/21 9:30am Torah Study on Zoom 

10:30am Shabbat Service, Bat Mitzvah of Alexandra Levinsohn** 

Monday,  1/11/21 12:00pm Torah Study on Zoom 

Friday,  1/15/21 7:15pm Erev Shabbat Service with Social Action/Social Justice * 

Saturday,  1/16/21 9:30am Torah Study on Zoom 

Friday,  1/22/21 7:15pm Erev Shabbat Service, Bar Mitzvah of Jordan Holland * 

Saturday,  1/23/21 9:30am Torah Study on Zoom 

Monday,  1/25/21 12:00pm Torah Study on Zoom 

Friday,  1/29/21 7:15pm Erev Shabbat Tu B'shevat Seder * 

Saturday,  1/30/21 9:00am Shabbat Service, Bat Mitzvah of Kayla Goldstein** 
9:30am Torah Study on Zoom 

11:30am Shabbat Service, Bat Mitzvah of Bridget Alterman ** 

Monday,  2/1/21 12:00pm Torah Study on Zoom 

Friday,  2/5/21  5:30pm Tot Shabbat * 
7:15pm Erev Shabbat Family Service and 5th Grade Midrash * 

Saturday,  2/6/21 9:30am Torah Study on Zoom 
10:30am Shabbat Service, Bar Mitzvah of Parker Goldstein ** 

KEY:   * = On Zoom (details are on Scroll and Website)    
** = Live Streamed on Facebook    ++ = Holiday Service time 

PLEASE: Always check the TBT Website\ Calendar prior to attending for the most 
up-to-date information and details like times and locations of events.

Tu 
B’shevat 

INSPIRATION FROM OUR RABBIRITUAL COMMIT TEE INSPIRATION FROM OUR RABBIINSPIRATION FROM OUR RABBI

This month, our nation will swear in a new Congress, new Senators, and a new President.  The governmental 
leadership of our nation is tasked with promoting the God given rights to life, liberty, and the pursuit of 
happiness for all those living within our borders, citizen, resident, and sojourner alike.  One of the newly elected 
Representatives to be sworn in this month is Nikema Williams, who won the election in Georgia’s 5th 
district, which between 1987 and this past year was held by John Lewis.  

John Lewis understood the promise of America and was witness personally to times when that promise wasn’t 
upheld equally for all Americans.  He was an important leader of the Civil Rights Movement, speaking at 

the March on Washington, marching with Dr. King, and advocating for the passage of the Voting Rights Act.  He is most well-
known for the injuries he received marching in Selma on Bloody Sunday. 

John Lewis dedicated his life to promoting equality in America and equal access to the voting booth for all Americans.  The 
Supreme Court invalidated portions of the Voting Rights Act in 2013, and now there is a bill seeking passage known as the John 
Lewis Voting Rights Act, which would reinstate certain provisions in keeping with the Court’s decision. 

Each year in January, we commemorate Martin Luther King, Jr. Day as a way to honor the civil rights movement and the leaders 
who fought to make ours a more perfect union.  There is much work to be done still, and no one knew and understood the ongoing 
struggle more than John Lewis.  In honor of this year’s Martin Luther King Jr. Day, our Social Action/Social Justice committee has 
planned an opportunity for us all to watch and then discuss a documentary biopic about the life of John Lewis titled, “John Lewis: 
Good Trouble.” 

The screening will be available to members of our congregation for 48 hours, beginning after Shabbat at 6:00pm on January 16.  
You can watch it as convenient for you.  We will then gather at 7:00pm on Monday, January 18, Martin Luther King, Jr. Day, for a 
discussion of the film and conversation about the work ahead as it relates to voting rights, and race relations.  Building on our Elul 
congregational read, and our wonderful music program before Thanksgiving, we hope this conversation will encourage us to delve 
even more deeply into these topics.  All details and information can be found on page 9. 

John Lewis coined the phrases “good trouble” and “necessary trouble” to describe what sometimes needs to be done.  Good and 
necessary trouble means speaking out when things are not right or equitable, even and especially against those in charge and 
power.  Good and necessary trouble means when the time calls for it, stand up for what you believe in.  John Lewis lived a life 
dedicated to getting into good and necessary trouble.  As he said, sometimes these are required to save the soul of America.  He 
never gave up, and always believed in this nation, even when he was witness to its most vicious and hateful aspects.  

This month, we look to new leadership in this nation.  Let us all pray that our newly sworn-in leaders work every day to promote 
those rights our founders understood as inalienable, life, liberty, and happiness.  The founders didn’t extend these rights to all.  Let 
us all be ready to get into good trouble to continue the work to right that wrong. 

L’Shalom, 
Rabbi Daniel Bar-Nahum 
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A New Year and New Hope. 

As I write this, the first vaccines have begun to be administered here in our country. On a cold and dark 
December night we are watching as history is being made. I have hope that with this new year we will begin to 
see a light at the end of the tunnel to a very difficult, painful, exhausting, pandemic-ridden 2020.  

At TBT we are holding on to each other, finding ways to stay connected, helping each other through loss and 
through uncertainty, and always with heaping doses of kindness and care. Our services and programming 

continue mostly remotely and if in person, safely. Our children are studying from their kitchen tables. This month our sixth graders 
will receive their siddurim and mark it with a ceremony at the ZOOM Family Service on January 8th. It is the beginning of the 
journey in which they will use their siddurim someday as they lead us in their B’nai Mitzvah services from our bima. For now, B’nai 
Mitzvah are being tutored completely by ZOOM and then leading us at their Shabbat service with remarkable poise, confidence, 
and a sense of accomplishment. As I like to tell them, they have quite the story to tell their grandkids someday! 

I have hope that we will get through every bit of this dark time together, stronger and more connected. But it means that we all 
have to continue to work on staying engaged. TBT is more than it’s physical building. Our community is active and continually 
moving forward. Need an idea on how to stay engaged? Join a club, volunteer for a committee, come to a Shabbat service, join 
any of our Facebook pages, pop in to Torah study, take a Lifelong Learning class, volunteer for a social action project, or make a 
donation to help another family in need. As a result of a technology driven world, our TBT community has expanded to all parts of 
this country as associate members and friends of TBT tune in regularly to our services and programming. And it goes without 
saying that we hope we can be together, as soon as it is safe again, in our beautiful sanctuary for services, and our temple campus 
for classes, programs, meetings, and gatherings. Until then, and as always, if you are feeling a little lost or unengaged, reach out to 
Rabbi Bar-Nahum or me to chat. We are here for you!  

With this new secular year, my hope is that our uncertainty fades, as sure as the days grow longer and sunlight gets brighter. And 
until we can be physically together again, see you on ZOOM! 

B’vracha (with blessings) for a very happy, hopeful, and healthy New Year! 
Cantor Rica Timman 

Wish List
11..  

22..  

33..  

44..  

55..  

66..

INSPIRATION FROM OUR RABBINOTES FROM OUR CANTOR MAZEL TOV TO OUR 
B’NAI MITZVAH AND THEIR FAMILIES

January 9 Alexandra Levinsohn Norman & Robin 

Alexandra is a seventh-grade honor student at Woodland Middle School.  She plays cello and is a member of the school 
orchestra.   Her favorite activities include; cheer, art, listening to music, dance and spending time with friends, family, and 
her dog, Joy.   While completing the 13 Mitzvot, she especially enjoyed creating a family history with her grandparents.  
Alexandra is grateful for all the support from her parents, grandparents, brother, and friends.  She would like to give a 
special thank you to Morah Meredith, Rabbi Bar-Nahum, and Cantor Timman for their help and guidance in preparing for 
her Bat Mitzvah.    

January 23 Jordan Holland  Sandy & Andrea 

My name is Jordan Holland.  I am in the seventh grade and attend Grand Ave Middle School in Bellmore.  I enjoy going 
fishing, especially fishing for Stripers and Blues.  I like spending time outside while riding my bike or going on hikes with my 
family.  Spending time at the beach and fishing is something that I look forward to doing.  I am a kind, empathetic and 
compassionate person. I enjoy spending time with my grandparents and visiting them in Florida.  I would like to thank 
Cantor Timman, Morah Meredith and Rabbi Bar-Nahum for all their help in preparing me for my Bar Mitzvah. 

January 30 Bridget Alterman Michael & Tiffany 

Bridget is a seventh grade student at Woodland Middle School.  She is very creative with a love for music and art, and she 
is a great friend to everyone she meets.  Bridget loves to volunteer her free time to help with animal rescue events, but has 
never met an insect that she likes.  She is thankful to her grandmother, her teachers, Mrs. Altman, Rabbi and Cantor for 
helping to prepare for this special day. 

January 30 Kayla Goldstein David & Dara 

Kayla is a spunky seventh grader at Grand Avenue Middle School.  She is a sweet, caring, empathic girl, with a sarcastic 
sense of humor.  She enjoys reading, ice skating, roller blading and playing online games with her friends.  Most of all, 
Kayla loves her dog Zoe and her hamster Peachy.  She is an animal lover to the core.  She loves every animal and is a 
vocal animal activist.   Kayla is collecting gently used blankets and towels to donate to animal shelters for her Bat Mitzvah 
project.  This project is very dear to her heart.  We would like to thank Mrs. Altman and Cantor Timman and Rabbi Bar-
Nahum for all their hard work with Kayla.  We couldn’t be prouder of our beautiful daughter. 

SCHOLARSHIPS FOR OUR STUDENTS 
There are many scholarships available for our students. They can be used for camps, weekend pro-
grams, school programs, and any other student programs. However, we have a system to apply for 
these scholarships here at TBT. You must go to Sue-Ellen in the office and ask for a scholarship form. 
Fill it out with the help of your parent (if needed) and return it to the office. The Temple scholarship 

Committee will review it and issue a scholarship from the proper committee. I promise everyone who requests a scholarship 
will receive one. 

Please do not request any scholarship from any other arm or committee. All requests must come from the office as noted 
above. If you have any questions, do not hesitate to call the office. Students, have a great experience wherever you go. 
Rita, From the Scholarship Committee 

MAZEL TOV TO OUR B’NAI MITZVAH AND THEIR FAMILIES
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Happy New Year!  January is here and the news is that since we are feeling blue since 
COVID hit, the January blues wouldn't be that bad.  Chanukah shopping is over, we are 
finished eating potato pancakes, and we saw our relatives and friends over Zoom. The new 
year is a time for new beginnings.  Since the weather is usually cold and white snow is 
everywhere, we are home anyway. There are many things we can do to connect to our 
temple community.  We can join a temple service, join a temple program, help out on a 
committee or work on a fundraiser.  There are plenty of activities to do and temple friends 
around to merge your blues into sunshine.  Come join our temple family to expand your 

thinking with new experiences and build value in your life every day. 
We are all waiting for the day we can be together in the synagogue or the social hall.  These next months we will continue to work 
on a plan to move towards this day.  Our reopening team meets and makes decisions on the daily numbers on a daily 
schedule.  We need your help to continue being positive and enjoy what we offer.  We can look forward in the spring to a Lawn 
Chair Auction with over 160 prizes, and a Gala in honor of three beautiful, caring ladies.  Here are some resolutions for 2021; 
Leave your phone, do charity, be social, find time for yourself, raise your voice, and live your dreams.  Many relate to Temple B'nai 
Torah.  Put us in your resolutions. 

L’Shalom, 

Karen Friedlander & Joni Christie, Co-Presidents 

Virtual Fun 
Who’s That Kid? 

Open to all TBT members 
Sunday, January 17, 2021 2:30pm 

To participate, send a photo of yourself – age 3 to 6 – by 1/13/21 
(in .jpg format) to Francine Tepper at tepmkt@hotmail.com . 

Please make sure that you let her know who you are. 
We will meet on Zoom to figure out to whom each picture belongs. 

- - - - - -   - - - - - -   - - 
Bowling Party 

Sunday January 24, 2021 2:30pm 
Wantagh Lanes 1300 Wantagh Ave. Wantagh 

RSVP by 1/20/21 to Steve Block at (516) 541-6222 
For this socially distanced function 

- - - - - - -   -   -   -   -   -   - -
Hollywood Squares

Saturday February 6, 2021 7pm 
Calling all actors & actresses who would like to strut their stuff 

in this fun re-creation of the famous TV show. 
Call Brian Levy at (516) 781-4966 to participate 

INSPIRATION FROM OUR RABBIPRESIDENTS’  MESSAGE

 

 
In May, we did a Mitzvah and mailed greetings to the residents of The Meadowbrook Care 
Center.  It was a huge success and cheered the residents. 
 
Send these residents a warm winter hug by reaching out to them with "Thinking of You" 
or “Happy Valentine’s Day” greetings or drawings.  
 
If every congregant sends something, we will reduce the loneliness of the recipients. Please 
feel free to share this with everyone you know.  
 
You do not have to address your note to a specific person and you do not have to sign the 
greeting. Mail to: 
  

     Ms. Suzy Zarrett, Recreation Director 
     Meadowbrook Care Center 
     320 W. Merrick Road 
     Freeport, NY 11520 

 
 

Any questions, please contact: Lauren & Howard at LevSASJ@gmail.com 

PLEASE MAIL WARM WINTER WISHES  

 

 
 

 
 

 

Please check out AmazonSmile benefits. 

Same products, same prices, no 
cost to you. AmazonSmile has the 

exact same low prices, vast 
selection and convenient shopping 

as the Amazon you know.  

Generate donations 
AmazonSmile will donate 

0.5% of all eligible purchases 
to your Temple when you 

shop.  

AmazonSmile is available at smile.amazon.com on your web browser and 

can be activated in the Amazon Shopping app for iOS and Android phones. 

Maximize your impact. Support 
Temple B’nai Torah  with every 
eligible AmazonSmile purchase 

from your phone or web 
browser.  

OUR COMMUNIT Y
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Welcome back! I hope that everyone had a warm, bright Chanukah (I know – seems like ages ago, doesn’t 
it?), a happy, healthy, New Year’s celebration, and a restful, well-earned winter break. 

Amazingly, the next holiday we have coming up is Tu B’shevat. It seems a little nuts to be thinking about 
springtime, blooming flowers and trees, and newness while in the middle of the Winter. But then again, this 
is one of those times that I think maybe the Jewish calendar knew just what it was doing. This is, of course, 
not the first time that Tu B’shevat has taken place during January (nor will it be the last), but it might be the 
most we have ever needed it. 

When I think back to last Tu B’shevat, it was just like it had been countless times before. We gathered, we 
ate delicious fruits, and we prayed. The Religious School students participated in a model seder with the clergy at the helm, and 
the teens led a beautiful creative Shabbat service attached to the TBT Seder. During that service, BNTY’s Religious and 
Cultural Vice President, Ashley Altman, started us off with the words, “We all have our own special bond with Judaism, but we 
are also a group of people who came together to exist in a space together and be a Jewish family.” Everything was as it should 
be. 

Just a few short weeks later, we could no longer physically gather in that space that so often makes us feel like a family and it 
hasn’t always been easy. I know I miss hugs and handshakes, seeing smiles in person, and greeting families on a Shabbat 
evening inside of our building. We have found other ways, of course, but I think we can all agree we will be happy when we can 
return to things as they should be.  

This is why I am so glad that this year, Tu B’shevat is arriving for us in the thick of Winter. It is a nice reminder that Spring 
always comes. It is good to remember that no matter how dark, cold, or lonely, eventually it will warm up. The leaves will come 
back, the flowers will bloom, and we will be able to gather together again.  

So Happy Tu B’Shevat – I can’t wait to see you soon. 
Meredith Lubin, 

TBT Director of Education & Youth Activities 

Winter  
Accessories 

Please donate new or very gently used winter hats, scarves, gloves, 
warm socks (new only), hand and toe warmers  

for children, teens and adults. 
(January 1st - 31st) 

  Donations will be delivered to a variety of agencies including 
 Family and Children Association, veteran’s groups, and the INN 

For information, contact Rona Kauffman, ronakauffman@yahoo.com 

RELIGIOUS SCHOOL

 

FOR THE LOVE OF YOUR SISTERS, FAMILY, FRIENDS & EVERYONE AROUND YOU 

SISTERHOOD MASKS ARE AVAILABLE FOR PURCHASE 2 FOR $18  
COMPLETE THE FORM BELOW AND MAIL WITH PAYMENT, CASH OR CHECK PAYABLE TO TBT SISTERHOOD 
GAIL ROSNER, 2555 IRIS LANE, NORTH BELLMORE, NY 11710.   TEL: 516-642-6900 

NAME:  

ADDRESS: 

TOWN/STATE/ZIP: 

PHONE:  

The Social Action/Social Justice Committee presents: 

John Lewis: Good Trouble 
This highly acclaimed documentary film explores John Lewis’, 60-plus years of social 
activism and legislative action on civil rights, voting rights, gun control, health care reform, 
and immigration.  

Congregants will be able to view this inspirational film on-line from 
7:00 pm Saturday January 16 through  

6:45 pm Monday January 18 
(Last showing begins at 5:00). 

Links to access the film will be provided only to those who 
register (and is limited to 150 screens). 

To register, send an email to Rona Kauffman at 
ronakauffman@yahoo.com. 

Please put John Lewis in the subject line.. 
After viewing the film, please join us for a Film Discussion 

on ZOOM led by  
Rabbi Bar-Nahum on Monday, January 18, 7:00-8:30 pm 

For questions or information contact Rona Kauffman at ronakauffman@yahoo.com. 

OUR COMMUNIT Y
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First, I hope everyone has a very happy and healthy New Year.  Let’s hope that this year allows us to be 
together in person at some point. 

For those of us who participated in last year’s Fried Women’s Conference virtually and were privileged to 
hear from incredible women, this conference is again virtual.  This conference is a multi-day experience to 
hone leadership skills, further Jewish learning, partake in women led worship and music and deepen our 
connections to other sisterhoods, women and WRJ at large. 

The conference is intended for all women interested in WRJ and the Reform Jewish Movement.  There is something for everyone 
at Fried.  It is the perfect opportunity to enhance your personal growth, broaden our Jewish knowledge and spiritual horizons.  I 
hope to “virtually” see as many sisterhood members as possible.  It really is an experience unlike any other. 

Please check our Yammer pages at www.yammer.com/women of reform Judaism.  Everything from cooking classes such as 
Soups and Stews, Greek Dinner and favorite Passover recipes, Music of Progressive Israeli Jewish Communities and many other 
ongoing webinars.  You can always check the URJ calendar at https://huc.edu/learn-and-connect-huc. 

I would like to thank Gail Rosner and Joni Christi for coordinating our first ever virtual Chanukah sale.  They really proved the old 
adage making lemonade from lemons. 

B’shalom 
Emily Altman 
Sisterhood president 

SISTERHOOD SHMOOZING 

Shalom From the PTA! 
By Rachel Minkowsky 

Winter is here! Our unique school year is well underway.  

The TBT PTA is still here for everyone, too. Our PTA exists to support the Hebrew school teaching staff and 
all our students. You’ve seen us in the background during all the religious school events. That will still be 
true, whether the events are online or in-person. But we need you, too! Membership is critical to our 
continued success. All proceeds go directly to programming and materials for all our religious school children. 

Thank you all for participating in our fundraiser at 5 Below. 10% of the purchases went to support to our religious school. 

Our Gingerbread Menorah sale was a huge success! Cookies always make Holidays more fun, and Chanukah is no exception. 
We hope everyone had fun decorating (and eating!) their tasty creations.  

Our next meeting will be January 10 at 9:15. Links are available on the TBT PTA Facebook page. See you there! 

MMAAZZEELL  TTOOVV  TTOO……  

Nadine and Ira Salzman on the engagement of their daughter 
Alexa to Nick Konya 

SISTERHOOD SHMOOZING
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BROTHERHOOD / MEN’S CLUB

Happy New Year to everyone. As we begin 2021, I believe we are all ready to leave 2020 in the past, and hope 
that 2021 brings us a gradual return to normalcy and a chance to once again enjoy being with our friends and 
family. That is certainly true for the members of the TBT Brotherhood/Men's Club. 
In December, the Brotherhood/Men's Club had the privilege of lighting the Chanukah candles and leading the 
Havdalah service on Saturday evening the 12th of December.  Thank you to our board member Anony Baroukh 
for taking the lead on this service and to all of our members for participating.  Thank you too, for all of the TBT 
arms and clergy for helping to make this Chanukah a meaningful time for so many of us. 
As we begin this new year, our Brotherhood/Men's Club board has been busy planning activities for 2021. We 
are very excited about our first Zoom "dinner meeting" when our speaker will be Mark C. Healy, author of 

Gotham Baseball: New York's All-Time Team.   
A special thank you to Jeff Cohen, our Brotherhood /Men's Club treasurer, for arranging Mark Healy 
to be our featured speaker. 
Gotham Baseball, once a "critically acclaimed magazine and part of the permanent archive at the 
National Baseball Hall of Fame Library in Cooperstown, NY,” transitioned to a media outlet which is now 
celebrating its 15th Anniversary. Whether you are a Yankee fan, or a Mets fan, come to our Zoom 
meeting to hear Mark speak about the New York World of Baseball.  Opening day for the baseball 
season, whether in our minds, or actually in the stands, is only 3 months away!  Put on your favorite 
team jersey or hat, or just dream of springtime....and join us on Wednesday, January 20th at 7:30pm. 
This meeting is open to all members of our congregation. 

Regards, 
Richard Tepper 
President TBT Brotherhood/Men's Club 

Brotherhood/Men’s Club 
EYEGLASS COLLECTION 

Recycle your old, usable eyeglasses, reading glasses and sunglasses and help provide others 
with the gift of improved sight! 

Refractive errors can be easily corrected with eyeglasses, yet millions living in low- and middle-
income countries lack access to basic eye care services. The Lions Club has recognized the 
urgent need for corrective lenses and collect usable glasses in their communities to support the 
Lions Recycle for Sight Program. 

Look for the collection box in the Temple lobby. 

For information contact: Richard Tepper at richardtepper@hotmail.com 
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2021! We can’t believe 2020 is finally gone. We pray that the Vaccines will be distributed quickly and we all 
will be getting back to normal.  

Special thanks to all who attended our December 14th program, Keith Crocker’s “Jewish Influences in The 
Cinema;” which was very historical and informative. The program focused on the influence of Jewish 
immigrants on the United States film culture during the Golden Age of Cinema.  I’m sure our programming 
Committee will invite Mr. Crocker back very soon. 

We are happy to announce that the Ritual Committee has scheduled a special Shabbat, Friday, February 19th, where Chai Club 
members will be invited to participate. Mark your calendars as we will have more details next month. 

This month we are pleased to present TWO Zoom Programs: 

Singer Stephanie Horowitz-Mulry will be entertaining us Thursday, January 14th, 7:30 pm-9:00 pm, with a selection of 
American Standards. Stephanie was recommended to us by Debbie Schlesinger (wife of Chai Club Board Member, Artie.) 
Debbie studies voice and singing with Ms. Mulry. 

On Monday, January 25th, 7:30 pm-9:00 pm, we have invited noted Author, John Kenrick, who will entertain us with “Robin 
Williams- His Life and Comedy.” He will provide clips on Robin’s comedy and provide detailed insights into Robin’s life. 

Our February and March Schedule: 

Thursday, February 11th, 7:30 pm-9:00 pm, Musical Presentation by JayCee Driesen Singing Love Songs for Valentine’s. 
Monday, February 22nd, 7:30 pm-9:00 pm, Speaker Liz Roper - Why the Chosen People Choose Chow Mein 
Thursday, March 11th, 7:30 pm-9:00 pm, A Joint Program with Sisterhood, celebrating Women’s History Month:  Sally Drucker 
Presents, “Rosie The Riveter “ 

Let’s all make 2021 the best year yet, filled with happiness and good health! 

Joan and Brian Levy, Co-presidents, sea1983jl@gmail.com, bellobl@gmail.com 

We will celebrate January birthdays on January 25, 2021 

Questions? Call Joan or Brian at (516) 781-4966 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3780366300?pwd=dXVKcE9yRzlHQk5ZVExqeUFnTmgvZz09 

Meeting ID: 378 036 6300  Password: 465021 

Thursday 
January 14, 2021 

Monday 
January 25, 2021 

American Standards 
By Singer  

Stephanie Horowitz-Mulry 

Robin Williams: 
A Program by Author 

John Kenrick 

CHAI CLUB

  

https://www.facebook.com/TBTWantagh/ 

Don’t Make Me Laugh! 
Join us for  

An Evening of Comedy 
Saturday, January 23, 2021    7:30pm 

Home-grown talent and more 
“We need to laugh and smile more, see the bright side of life more…” 

          Rabbi Gellman, 11/29/2020 
-  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  - 

I would love to attend.   
RSVP by 1/16/21 to Gail Grossman at 516-242-0971 or 
cowlover51@optonline.net ) 

Name__________________   
Phone # _______________ 
e-mail address ________________________________ 

to receive Zoom info for 1/23/21 
-  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  - 

Your Voluntary Donation, in any amount, will be greatly appreciated. 
Suggested:   I hope to giggle  $18. 

I hope to laugh hysterically  $36. 
I hope to pee in my pants  $54. 

Please mail your check, payable to Temple B’nai Torah 
2900 Jerusalem Ave., Wantagh, NY 11793 

OUR COMMUNIT Y



Visit tbtwantagh.org for the latest information.  TBT Voice 15        TBT Voice Visit tbtwantagh.org for the latest information.14

TBT ZOOMAKKAHTBT ZOOMAKKAH 



Visit tbtwantagh.org for the latest information.  TBT Voice 17        TBT Voice Visit tbtwantagh.org for the latest information.16

Social Action/Social Justice Committee   
 
Happy Secular New Year! We wish you a 2021 that is much better than 2020 was. We wish you a year full 
of health, happiness, peace, and the ability to meet, in-person, with family and friends; exchanging hugs, 
kisses and long, unmasked conversations. May those wishes come true early in this New Year! 
 

Last month’s Holiday Gift Drive was a very successful and gratifying endeavor, and we were able to fulfill the specific holiday 
wishes of many who might have otherwise been overlooked. Thank you for your generosity and thank you to all those who 
volunteered to help with the collection! 
 

Our “Notes from the Garden” fundraiser was a big success thanks to so many congregants’ generosity and support. Although, as 
of this writing, the final numbers are not in, know we have already made a sizable profit. All money raised will go directly to the 
Garden, purchasing soil, seeds, tools, supplies, etc.  Many thanks to Scout Troop 186 and Pack 189, Brotherhood and Garden 
volunteers for attending our “Raking of the Leaves” in late November. With their help, we removed 30 large bags of leaves, 
cleaning up the TBT property and providing needed mulch for our garden. 
 

TEVA is happy to report that the TBT Religious School has begun recycling paper, setting an example for us all for when we return 
to the building. 
 

This month we are collecting Winter accessories; hats, gloves, scarves and other items that help keep people warm and 
protected in the cold winter months. Please see the flyer in this issue of the Voice for details. 
 

Friday, January 15 begins the MLK, Jr. weekend with Social Action/Social Justice Shabbat (details to follow). Please plan to join 
us. The MLK, Jr. Day of Service is Monday, January 18th. Look for an opportunity for service to others. Even with our pandemic 
(or maybe because of it), there are many opportunities to help others, even from home. Make phone calls or write letters to elected 
officials about issues you feel strongly about, support causes that are meaningful to you, write cards, letters or drawings to thank 
our essential workers, reach out to someone who is home alone and needs social contact.  
 

Next month we will revisit a very successful Mitzvah activity; writing to local nursing home residents. Often lonely, particularly given 
COVID-related visitor restrictions, these residents gain much from simply knowing that someone knows they are there and cares 
about them. See the flyer in this issue for details on how to send your Warm Winter Wishes to those residents. This is a great 
activity for all ages! 
 

HIAS, a Jewish American nonprofit organization, has provided humanitarian aid and assistance to refugees for more than 130 
years. It continues to help refugees rebuild their lives in safety and dignity (www.hias.org). HIAS created Refugee Shabbat to 
encourage congregations across the country to learn about refugees and their particular needs. This year, Refugee Shabbat 
weekend will be March 5-6, 2021 and TBT will be presenting special Refugee Shabbat programming on Friday March 5. Please 
save the date and stay tuned for details. 
 

Mitzvah Day 2021 is Sunday, May 23. Although we cannot yet say what form it will take, we are hoping, and planning for it to be a 
rich and meaningful experience for all. Stay tuned for details. 
 

Other ongoing activities: Brotherhood's eyeglass collection (Lion’s Club) and personal care items (troops). 
 

As always, we would like to extend an invitation to all congregants who might be interested in joining the Social Action/Social 
Justice committee.  Our next SA/SJ ZOOM meeting is Jan. 12, 7-8, followed by a TEVA meeting 8-9. For information about the 
Social Action/Social Justice Committee, TEVA, or any of our projects contact Rona Kauffman at ronakauffman@yahoo.com. 

SOCIAL ACTION

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The following is a list of the boys and girls who will be celebrating their Bar/Bat Mitzvah Jan. 2, 2021 through 
March 30, 2021.Circle the names of those to whom you would like to send congratulations and PRINT your name 
and SHORT sentiment as you want it to appear on the Uniongrams. Please return the list promptly with $1.25 for each 
Uniongram made payable toTEMPLE B’NAI TORAH SISTERHOOD and MAIL to  Laurel Klein, 2390 Penatiquit 
Ave., Seaford, NY 11783, at least 2 weeks prior to the event. 

 
      DATE    CHILD'S NAME   PARENTS 
  
 Jan. 9    (F) Alexandra Levinsohn   Norman & Robin 
 
 Jan. 23    (M) Jordan Holland   Sandy & Andrea  
 
 Jan. 30    (F)  Kayla Goldstein   David & Dara 
     (F)  Bridget Alterman   Michael & Tiffany 
           
              Feb. 6    (M) Parker Goldstein   Lee & Jennifer 
 
 Feb. 27    (M) Tyler Levine    Robert & Jun  
 
 Mar. 6    (M) Samuel Brown   Laurence & Jennifer 
 
 Mar. 13     (F)  Rebecca Snyder   Jonathan & Melissa 
 
 Mar. 20     (F)  Madison Spar   Eric & Jessica 

   
 

_____________Uniongrams @ 1.25each_______________ 
 

PLEASE PRINT______________________________________ 
 

PLEASE NOTE:  All uniongrams requested must be submitted TWO WEEKS IN ADVANCE,either by mail or 
left in the Uniongram box in the Temple office.  PLEASE DO NOT LEAVE CASH IN MAIL BOX.  We cannot be 
responsible for lost money. 

 

OUR COMMUNIT Y
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SPECIAL FUNDS AND DONATIONS 

The giving of Tzedakah for a birth, birthday, Bar/Bat Mitzvah, wedding, anniversary, or death is 
part of our heritage. Your generosity provides for Temple B'nai Torah to sustain programs for 
our members. An inscribed card is mailed to the person named, acknowledging your gift. We 
thank you for your donation.  

For either the Rabbi’s Discretionary Fund or Cantor’s Discretionary Fund or any of the Endow-
ment Funds, please make your check payable to the fund; for all other fund donations, please 
make your check payable to TEMPLE B’NAI TORAH, 2900 Jerusalem Avenue, Wantagh, NY 
11793-2025. 

Below is an up to date list of temple funds.  Some funds from all legacy congregations have 
been combined with Temple Board and family approval.  

Adult Education Fund                     Funds used to sponsor Adult Ed. Programs 
Adult Library and the Rabbi Deanna Pasternack Children’s Library Fund 

      Funds used for purchases for our library 
Beautification Fund       Funds used for the upkeep of the building & grounds 
Bishop Family B’nai Mitzvah/Religious School Fund 

      Funds used for Bar/Bat Mitzvah and school programs 
Blau (Matthew) Drama Fund      Funds used for the Temple Show (E.Solomon oversees) 
Blumenkranz (Fred) Fund             Funds used for the eternal light 
Caring/Mitzvah Makers Fund      Funds used by the mitzvah makers 
Chapel Fund 
College Fund 

 Funds used to beautify/maintain our sanctuary 
Funds used for our college students to celebrate Jewish holidays via mailings and gifts 

Floral Fund 
Friedman Stage Fund 
General Fund/Gift of Love 

     Funds used for sanctuary flowers 
Funds used for the upkeep of the stage      
Funds used for the running of our temple

Goldblatt Fund for the Disabled 
    Funds used for adaptive equipment for physically challenged 

Holocaust Memorial Fund        Funds used to maintain our memorial and Holocaust section of the library 
           and, provide special youth scholarships 
Lowell Golden Center Fund     Funds used for mailroom equipment 
Music Fund in Memory of Cantor Walter Lewis 

Past President’s Fund 
Prayer Book Fund 
Rabbi Raab Fund  
School Enrichment 

    Funds used for special musical events 
    Funds used to purchase plaques for past presidents 

    Funds used to purchase new prayer books     
Funds for youth programs 
    Funds used for Jewish education 

Social Action /Social Justice Rosenheck Memorial Fund 
      Funds used to promote social action and justice 

Tallit Fund         Funds used to clean tallit 

SPECIAL FUNDS AND DONATIONS

Torah Fund         Funds used to pay for repair of religious articles                        
Tot Shabbat Fund        Funds used for our tiny tots program 
Tzedakah Fund               Funds used for Tzedukah. 
Youth Activities Com. Fund       Funds used for our temple youth.           
Weinstein (Bernard) Fund       Funds used for Youth/Conclave. 

 

Special Memorial Funds 
Judy Bardavid Fund (Gift is given to worthy confirmand) 
Stephen Bigman Fund 
Harvey Beller Fund (Administered by Brotherhood-provides an award to a worthy student) 
Harvey Cohen Fund (Temple supplies at the discretion of the Cohen Family) 
Steven Cohen Fund (Temple supplies at the discretion of the Cohen Family) 
Edwin Kaminsky Fund 
Doris and Ed Kliegman Adult Education Fund (Fund used for adult education programs) 
Matthew Klein Fund  
Dr. Pat Kussoy Fund (Fund used for youth camps, particularly the disabled) 
Rose Lowenberg Fund 
Rose Mandel Holocaust Fund 
Ellen Paley Fund 
Rabbi Raab Fund (Fund used for summer camp scholarships) 
Scherzer Fund-Youth Fund 
Helen Solomon Fund (Fund used at discretion of Martin & Elliot Solomon) 
Yucht Scholarship Fund (Funds used for a gift for a deserving confirmand)  
Zelman Fund 
I. Zuckerman Fund  

 

Temple B’nai Torah DONATION FORM (Include with your donation.) 
 
Donation $___________________________________Date_______________________________  
 
To (which fund)            
   

 In Memory of            
 

 In Honor of            
 

      In Appreciation of            
 

Name and Address of Donor          
 

Address            
 

Person to be Notified of Donation          
 

 Address            
 
Acknowledgement Sent ___________________ 
TBT Voice __________________________________ 
Book Plate __________________________________ 
 

Please call the Temple office (516-221-2370) with any questions. 

SPECIAL FUNDS AND DONATIONS
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RABBI’S DISCRETIONARY FUND 
In memory of: 
Grace Zimmerman from Lewis & Joyce Zimmerman 
Lillian Drillings from Lewis & Joyce Zimmerman 
Barry Schecker from Andrea Baron 
 

GIFT OF LOVE 
In honor of: 
Beverly & Marshall Diamond’s granddaughter, Sydney from Judy 
& Gary Adler 
In memory of: 
Santo Ponticello from Amy & Dan Neidle 
Adele Feldman from The Neidle Family 
Adele Feldman from Jeff & Ellen Kraut 
 

SOCIAL ACTION FUND: 
In honor of: 
Rona & Bob Kauffman from Jayne Krompier 
 

RABBI ROBERT RAAB SCHOLARSHIP FUND 
In memory of: 
Santo Ponticello from Janis & Jim Beldner 
Ralph Abofsky from Janis & Jim Beldner 
Leonard Honig from Janis & James Beldner 
Leonard Honig from Rita Hofer 
In honor of: 
Arden Rappoport from Janis Beldner 
In appreciation of:   
Wendy Ser from Janis Beldner 
 

ROSE MANDEL HOLOCAUST EDUCATION FUND 
In memory of: 
Gary Silver from Dr. Regina White Chereskin 
Rena Barsh Rudolph from Dr. Regina White Chereskin 
 

PRAYER BOOK FUND 
In memory of:  
Len Honig from Marcia Kotkin 
In honor of: 
Justin Paley & Jennie Maachado’s marriage from Natalie & Andy 
Wilkins. 
 

GENERAL FUND 
In memory of: 
Len Honig from Freyda & Warren Kolinsky 
 

YOUTH ACTIVITIES FUND 
In memory of: 
Santo Ponticello from Barbara & Don Gouveia 
Leonard Honig from Barbara & Don Gouveia 
 
 
 

HARVEY BELLER FUND 
In memory of 
Frances Kimmelblatt from Martin & Barbara Kimmelblatt 
 

BEAUTIFICATION FUND 
In memory of: 
Leonard Honig from Diane & Jay Schoenberg 
Leonard Honig from Rita & Harvey Drucker 
 

TZEDAKAH FUND 
In memory of: 
Rebecca Kaufman from Sandra Dabrusin 
 

RELIGIOUS SCHOOL ENRICHMENT FUND 
In appreciation of:  
Rabbi BarNahum & Cantor Timman from Freyda & Warren Kolinsky 
In memory of: 
Rena Barsh Rudolph from Freyda & Warren Kolinsky 
Rena Barsh Rudolph from The Alterman Family 
Rena Barsh Rudolph from Karen & Philip Liebovitz 
Rena Barsh Rudolph from Rita Hofer & Beth Obergh 
Rena Barsh Rudolph from The Wilkins Family 
Rena Barsh Rudolph from Carol & Jay Hechtman & Family 
In honor of: 
Rena Barsh Rudolph from Bette & Harvey Domnitz 
 

ONEG SHABBAT & FLOWER FUND 
Bar Mitzvah of Jordan Holland from Sandy & Andrea Holland 
Bat Mitzvah of Alexandra Levinsohn from Norman & Robin Lev-
insohn 
Bat Mitzvah of Kayla Goldstein from David & Dara Goldstein 
Bat Mitzvah of Bridget Alterman from Michael & Tiffany Alterman 
 

MAZEL TOV TO: 
Anne & Ed Paley on the marriage of Justin to Jennie Machado 
 

YISKOR ELOHIM: 
Adele Feldman, mother of Dan Feldman 
Santo Ponticello, father of Carl Ponticello 
Leonard Honig, member 
Rena Barsh Rudolph, teacher in our Religious School 
Bob Brodsky, father of Jeff Brodsky 
Renee Davidoff, mother of Barbara Feldman 

TZEDAKAH YAHRZEITS

 Simcha (Hebrew:   מְחָה  śimḥāʰ; Hebrew pronunciation: [simˈχa], Yiddish pronunciation: [ˈsɪmχə]) is a Hebrew word thatשִׂ
means gladness, or joy, and is often used as a given name.  
 

Have you recently celebrated a simcha… 
A life event; engagement, marriage, the birth of a child or a grandchild, there are so many celebrations. Anything that has 
brought happiness and joy; graduation, Bar/Bat Mitzvah, the list is endless!  Share your news with your Temple B’nai Torah 
fellow congregants. Everyone loves exciting news! 
 

You can email the TBT voice at jport1029@gmail.com, and we will share the news!! 

Rhoda Shubin from Randi Dresner 
Helen Solomon from Marlene Newman 
Michael L. Finkelman from Jody Ratner 
David Rosalimsky from Lori Abraham 
Harriet Pepkin from Robert Pepkin 
Shepard Kurtter from Eugene Goldberg 
Irwin Chaiken from Beth & Jeff Cohen 
Blanche Swawite from Lois & David Swawite 
Louis Locke from Elaine Goldstein 
Esther Locke from Elaine Goldstein 
Dorothy Newberg from Eileen Newberg 
Raymond St. George from Yolanda & Ira Friedman 
Robert Greenbaum from Richard Epler 
Laurie Greenbaum from Richard Epler 
John Wyman from Kathy Kliegman & Tom Maus 
Eunice Kliegman from Kathy Kliegman & Tom Maus 
Steven Kohn from Scott Kohn 
Sidney Sol Salberg from Susan Healy 
Anna Marziliano from The Toscano Family 
Emily Wagner from Karen O’Donovan 
Charlotte Berlow from Rita Hofer 
Theodore Wasserstein from Gary Wasserstein 
David Prosky from Larry & Jane Prosky 
Paul Kussoy from Doris Kussoy 
Lisa Pitzer from Doris Kussoy 
Bella Lefkowitz from Paula Minsky 
Jack Siegel from Claudia Shavelson 
Noel Frank from Sandra Frank 

Paul Sedrish from Amy Neidle 
Sally Chinowsky from Iris Kelmenson 
Jacob Krasky from Rabbi Howard & Patti Nacht 
Betty Bergman from Herbert & Sonia Match 
Joel Wasserstein from Gary Wasserstein 
Arthur Diamond from Sara Diamond 
Esther Derjawitz from Doris Derwin 
Hani Feldstein from Jules & Toby Weissman 
William Weiner from Sandy Spielberg 
Edythe Spielberg from Sandy Spielberg 
Theodore Emmerman from Phyllis Biernick 
James Drucker from Harvey & Rita Drucker 
Hyman Blackbeer from Harvey & Rita Drucker 
Alvin Jacobs from Maxine Jacobs 
Bernard Bassey from Brian & Joan Levy 
Jean Feldman from Hannah Feldman 
Seymour Rosen from Bonnie Skibbins 
Kevin Robert Swawite from Lois & David Swawite 
Meta Krieger from Lorie Schultz 
Morris Finkel from Carol & Jeff Finkel 
Isidore Shapiro from Carol & Jeff Finkel 
Edward Berk from Helene Berk 
Sid Cohen from Richard & Beth Cohen 
Irene Levin Wixman from Zelda Goldstein 
Burton Goldstein from Zelda Goldstein 
Morris Jacobson from Helene Kamper & Maureen Domiquez Donk 
Murray Pallat from Cary Pallat 

 Simcha (Hebrew:   מְחָה  śimḥāʰ; Hebrew pronunciation: [simˈχa], Yiddish pronunciation: [ˈsɪmχə]) is a Hebrew word thatשִׂ
means gladness, or joy, and is often used as a given name.  
 

Have you recently celebrated a simcha… 
A life event; engagement, marriage, the birth of a child or a grandchild, there are so many celebrations. Anything that has 
brought happiness and joy; graduation, Bar/Bat Mitzvah, the list is endless!  Share your news with your Temple B’nai Torah 
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Laurie Greenbaum from Richard Epler 
John Wyman from Kathy Kliegman & Tom Maus 
Eunice Kliegman from Kathy Kliegman & Tom Maus 
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James Drucker from Harvey & Rita Drucker 
Hyman Blackbeer from Harvey & Rita Drucker 
Alvin Jacobs from Maxine Jacobs 
Bernard Bassey from Brian & Joan Levy 
Jean Feldman from Hannah Feldman 
Seymour Rosen from Bonnie Skibbins 
Kevin Robert Swawite from Lois & David Swawite 
Meta Krieger from Lorie Schultz 
Morris Finkel from Carol & Jeff Finkel 
Isidore Shapiro from Carol & Jeff Finkel 
Edward Berk from Helene Berk 
Sid Cohen from Richard & Beth Cohen 
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Murray Pallat from Cary Pallat 



Visit tbtwantagh.org for the latest information.  TBT Voice 23        TBT Voice Visit tbtwantagh.org for the latest information.22

Michael C. Horwitz, CPA, P.C.

4190 Sunrise Highway - 2nd Floor,
 Massapequa, New York 11758

Tel: 516-795-7100  •  Fax: 516-795-7125  
E-Mail: mhorcpa@aol.com

 

Sisterhood Catering Services 
Let Sisterhood cater your next Temple event!  Professional service and delicious food! 

Choose from four “kosher-style” menu options. 

For more information, contact Judy Adler at:  adlerju01@yahoo.com or 513-9228 

  

Sisterhood 
Catering Services

Let Sisterhood cater your next Temple event!  Professional 
service and delicious food!

Choose from “kosher-style” menu options.
 

For more information, 
contact Judy Adler at:  adlerju01@yahoo.com or 516-513-9228

LOOKING FOR INVITATIONS?

Sisterhood is pleased to help you 
shop for Wedding and B’nai 

Mitvah Invitations
Social stationery is available as well

All invitations are 25% off retail prices

Yarmulkes and lace
 head-coverings 

are available at discounted prices
as well

Call Sharon Forman (516-799-8043) 
for more information or 
to make an appointment

STAMPS & COVERS FOR THE COLLECTOR 

US AND FOREIGN, EBAY SALES 

  CONTACT BRIAN LEVY- 516-781-4966 

BELLOBL@GMAIL.COM 

 

Sisterhood Catering Services 
Let Sisterhood cater your next Temple event!  Professional service and delicious food! 

Choose from four “kosher-style” menu options. 

For more information, contact Judy Adler at:  adlerju01@yahoo.com or 513-9228 

  

 

COVID-19 Wellness Checks 
Stay safe with fast, convenient COVID-19 wellness screening services. Wellness Check Services 
offers expedited, on-site health checks to help prevent the spread of COVID-19 at your office, 
construction site, sports arena, conference, or service location. 

✓ Fast  ✓ Non-Invasive  ✓ Affordable  ✓ HIPAA Compliant  ✓ ADA/FDA/CDC Compliant 

 

Meet PASS: The 3-Step WCS System 

PASS: Physical Assessment Screening System 
 
Many COVID-19 wellness screening providers have adopted a slow and tedious process that can 
be frustrating and significantly hinder your work day. Our expedited WCS system is able to 
process more checks in less time, while reducing the cost up to 55%. 

Step 1 – Remote Screening Survey 

Step 2 – On-Site Temperature Check 

Step 3 – Visual Assessment 

For additional information 

visit us at: wellnesscheckservices.com 

email us at info@wellnesscheckservices.com 

OUR COMMUNITY
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Monument AD for VOICE 

Size of business card 

 

For all your favorite magazines!
BEVERLY DIAMOND

2163 Jackson Place, Bellmore, NY 11710 • Phone: 516-679-8241 • Fax: 516-221-5595 
beverly@subscriptionservicesof america.com

 

 
Trusted to appraise our clients’  

valuables and treasured pieces for over 30 years 
 

Wishing you and your family a joyous and peaceful New Year 
 

 
 

 
Barry S. Block, G.G, C.S.M.-N.A.J.A., A.S.A., A.S.G. 

Master Gemologist Appraiser® 
 

55 Cherry Lane, Suite 102 
Carle Place, NY 11514 

516-248-8130 

2920 Long Beach Rd. • Oceanside, NY 11572

Call today: (516) 536-3600

• Letterhead • Envelopes • Business Cards 
• Brochures • Journals • NCR Forms • Newsletters 
• Graphic Design • Mailing Lists • Mailing Services • Invitations
• Website Design • Internet Ads • Email Blasts • Promotional Items

Quality 4, 3, 2 & 1-color printing
and copies at very reasonable prices!

Peace of Mind Guarantee: 
At PIP Printing in Oceanside you 
always receive personalized service 
from people who care about your 
business as much as you do.

Try us. You’ll love our service!
> > > > > > > > > > > >

Professional
GRAPHIC DESIGN

Services

Email: pip268@pip.com • www.pip.com/oceansideny

and more . . .

2915 Long Beach Rd.ñOceanside, NY 11572
 

 
 

 
• Auto, Home, and Personal Insurance 

 

• Business Insurance 
 

• Life & Health Insurance 
 

• Group Benefits 
 

“We provide insurance solutions for the unexpected!” 

The Excelsior Group
71 South Central Ave

Valley Stream, New York 11580
Phone: (516) 568-0800 Fax: (516) 568-0809

Lane S. Rubin, President 
lrubin@tegins.com 
www.tegins.com 
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Gary Hantverk
516.318.9865

SCIENCE TUTOR 
AVAILABLE

Qualified NYC Science teacher
 with over 35 yrs. experience 

would be happy to help
 your student succeed

Regents Chemistry
Regents Biology (Living Environment)

Lewis Zimmerman
30 yrs. TEEM/current TBT member

30 yrs. South Shore resident

(516) 524-3293
Give me a call

Don’t let the exams scare you

Star of David Memorial Chapels

Everything you need in your hour of need.
THE FUNERAL HOME NEXT DOOR

Star of David Memorial Chapels
Elegant and spacious sanctuaries located adjacent to New Montefiore,

Beth Moses, Wellwood, Mt. Ararat and Pinelawn Memorial Park.

1236 Wellwood Avenue, West Babylon, NY 11704
www.starofdavidmemorialchapels.com

631-454-9600 866-95-SHALOM

Ritual Burial Preparation (Tahara) provided by the Vaad of Queens under the strict supervision of Rabbi Elchonon Zohn.

PROUDLY ASSISTING FAMILIES OF TEMPLE B'NAI TORAH
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Main Telephone: 516-221-2370
Ext. 
#10 - Marilyn Pomeranz, 
	  Congregation Liaison
#11 - Joann Lino, Clergy Liaison
#13 - Sue-Ellen Pennington,
	  Temple Administrator
#15 - Paula Metzger, A/R & Billing
#19 - Cantor Rica Timman
#20 - Kitchen
#21 - Rabbi Daniel Bar-Nahum
#22 - Renee Openshau,
   	  Religious School Assistant
#24 	Meredith Lubin, 
          Religious School Director

Rabbi Emeriti:
	 Rabbi Sanford Jarashow z”l
	 Rabbi Albert Lowenberg
	 Rabbi Robert Raab  z”l
Cantor Emerita: 
    Cantor Ellen Weinberg

Mission Statement
Temple B’nai Torah is a diverse 
caring congregation that embraces 
a progressive and inclusive vision of 
Reform Judaism through worship, 
study of Torah and righteous 
deeds. We are creating a multi-
generational home in our region by 
staying connected to our roots, as 
well as offering spiritual enrichment, 
Jewish education and community 
engagement.

Email: tbtvoice@tbtwantagh.org
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2900 Jerusalem Avenue

Wantagh, NY 11793
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  Candle Lighting 
January 2021 

January 1    4:21 pm 
January 8   4:28 pm 
January 18   4:35 pm 
January 22   4:44 pm 
January 29   4:52 pm 

MMaayy  tthhee  lliigghhtt  ffiillll  yyoouurr  ssoouull  wwiitthh  

lloovvee  &&  ppeeaaccee!!  

SShhaabbbbaatt  SShhaalloomm!!  

 
 

How It All Started... 

… and then we had  

Note Cards from the Garden!! 
 

If you forgot to get your Note Cards from the Gar-
den (or want some more), you may be in luck.  

 
For info: 

Contact Rona at ronakauffman@yahoo.com, or 
Jo-Ann Portnoy at jport1029@gmail.com 


